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Oregon Senators, 

 

As a proud member of this community, I strongly urge a no vote on Senate Bill 210 

that would repeal mail-in voting. It has been proven time and time again as a safe, 

effective, and equitable means of conducting elections. Furthermore, the voter 

representation and turn out is consistently among the highest in the nation. VOTE 

NO! 

 

Respectfully, 

Joshua Jewett 


